
 

 
 

 
Date: 12-10-2018 

 
NOTICE 

 
 

It is hereby notified to all concerned (both all students & Staff) of the 

college that the college will remain opened on & from 29.10.18 to 03.11.18. The all 

classes, Library work & official work will run as usual on those days. 

 
 

S/d- Dr. P. K. Dandapath  
        Teacher-in-Charge  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


